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Allard Pit Closure

Rachel Grant <rgrant@foundationenergy.com=> Wed, Aug 20, 2014 at 3:48 PM
To: "COGCC Field Inspection Report (kris.neidel@state.co.us)" <kris.neidel@state.co.us>
Cc: Joel Sauer <jsauer@foundationenergy.com>, "alex.fischer@state.co.us" <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

Kris,
As we discussed yesterday- Foundation Energy is committed to closing out the Allard pit by 10/31/2014.

That timeline should allow us to finish gathering bids for the work, evaluate the location when the irrigation
channel is tumed off in September and schedule the work to be completed regardiess of the water situation.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions, we appreciate you working with us on this issue.

Rachel Grant (Eisterhold)
Senior HSE/Regulatory Technician

15 East 5th Street, Suite 1200
Tulsa, OK 74103

Direct Line: 918-526-5592
Office Line: 918-526-5500
Fax Line: 918-585-1660

[Foundation Energy Management, LLC]
Statement of Confidentiality: Information contained in this email is legally privileged and confidential information

intended for the use of the listed addressee. If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination or distribution is strictly prohibited.
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